NORTHEASTERN ARCHAEOLOGICAL ASSOCIATES LIMITED

Specializing in Stage 1 to 4 Archaeological Assessments

Lawrence 1. Jackson, Ph.D. (Licence #: P025)
P.O. Box 493, Port Hope, Ontario LL1A 324
Ph: 905 342-3250, northeastarch@gmail.com

To: Deb Sandeman September 20, 2024
Land Owner

Re: 800 Canal Road
Dear Deb,

This letter is to let you know that we completed the Stage 1 and 2
archaeological assessment of your property at 800 Canal Road on September 15,
2024. The entire property was archaeologically assessed and there were no
archaeological resources found. Our final report, which is in preparation, will
recommend to our regulating Ministry that there are no further archaeological
concerns with the property at 800 Canal Road.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you.
Sincerely,

Lawrente Jackson, Ph.D.

President



